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Quilt show coming in October

	The Halton Hills Quilters' Guild will be putting on a Quilt Show to display the artistic talent of its members.

It will be Oct. 13 and 14 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Croatian Franciscan Centre, 9118 Winston Churchill Blvd. (at 5 Sideroad).

There will be a tea room, merchants' mall and members' boutique.
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